
10/06/2020 

MR Roger Russell 
52 Bardo RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
roger1671@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0502 - 36 Bardo Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Sir, I believe this development of 12 large houses on this site is a case of over 
development. Bardo Road is already overloaded with traffic. This development and any other 
further development in the future could see another 200+ cars in our street. This must stop 
before we become another Mumbai. I see no sensible reason to spoil this beautiful area by 
allowing this type of development. The size needs to be reduced somewhat. Bardo Road is a 
highly treed area and should be kept this way. 

Sent: 10/06/2020 3:56:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


